---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Debbie Steiner <dismitht12@msn.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 22, 2014 at 11:00 PM

Subject: Re: ANCSE Letter of Support for HPRB's recommendations

To: "Pinkney, Sylvia (ANC 5E04)" <5E04@anc de.gov>

Cc: Mark Mueller 08 o>, "Barnes, Dianne (ANC 5E09)" <609
(ANC 5E06)" <

v>, "Quinn, Teri Janine

oo,

sangelab2@hotmail.com” <blanksange

> "Blanks, Angela
>, "Robinson-Paul,
> "Mueller, Mark

(ANC 5E10)" <5£10. 4]
Joyce (ANC 5E05)" <5E05@an
(ANC 5E08)" <5E08@anc de gov, "Underwood, Alex (ANC 5E03)" <5E03

The point -- an honest mistake happened when the original email was sent by Mark; for a moment, since he was a
recent and former Commissioner of 5C, he probably noticed the acronym (5C02) instead of selecting 5E02. One
thing about email transmissions from sent mailboxes-- they can't be altered without a change being noticed.

About the letter, VMP wrote it; since the motion was open ended and no friendly amendments occurred, VMP was
allowed to write the letter for sign off.
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Triumph is only a word when it lacks moral and honest substance.

On Jan 22, 2014, at 7:58 PM, "Pinkney, Sylvia (ANC 5E04)" <5E( o .gov> wrote:

AL

Ms. Karl Butker & the new Commissioner in SMD 5C02. This was my SMD prior to January, 1 2013.
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